NOTICE

Date: July 30, 2025

To: Residents of Wilson Roads and Rock Ledge Roads
From: Kurt VanWycke, Highway Superintendent

Re: Road Paving

Please be advised that the Town of Carlton Highway Department will be paving
the above mentioned roads on August 7, 2025. Thank you in advance for your
cooperation during this process.




